
  

  

Mazal Tov! 

Mazal Tov to Julia and Daniel Greenberg on the birth of a 

grandchild, a son to Elisheva and Avi Greenberg in Beit Shemesh. 

Welcome to new members Eliana and Yaniv Cadosh. We look 

forward to seeing them in Shul! 

Security Notice 

Following the terror attacks over the weekend and the ongoing 

situation we want to assure you that our security guard Atanas 

has been briefed and is on the highest alert. A security reminder 

was issued to Atanas refreshing him on the main security 

procedures. Our security firm is in close contact with the CST and 

Police, and they will continue to do so in the upcoming weeks. 

There is increased supervision across all sites and any incidents 

or suspicious activity will be immediately reported to the firm 

and the CST by Atanas and of course, we will be informed. Please 

remember to listen to any instructions Atanas gives out during 

our time onsite as he is doing it for our safety and wellbeing. A 

big thank you to Atanas by everyone is welcomed as well as a 

quick dispersal outside the Shul after services. 

Ben Azzai Programme 

 

Bar Mitzvah Programme 

For those who expressed an interest in the Bar Mitzvah 

Programme which will start on Monday 23 October, please 

remember to sign up. Any queries, please contact Rabbi Yoni 

Golker at the following email address: rabbi@magenavot.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

October 14 bbataSh  / 29 Tishrei 5784 (Shabbat Mevarchim) Parashat Bereshit / ת שַׁ רָּ ית פָּ רֵאשִׁ בְּ  

 

438 

Yahrzeit 

Friday 20 October 5 Cheshvan  Jack Samad Mother 

Wishing Jack and his whole family Chayim Aruchim 
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Shabbat 14 October 

Chabura: Laurence Lovat | Leining: Dr David Cohen 

Magen Minis, Magen Maxis and Y@MA will be at the usual time. 

Molad: will be on Shabbat 14 October at 6.33pm and 1 chelek 
וָן חֹדֶשׁ ראֹשׁ הִיה ,חֶשְׁׁ יוֹם מֵחָר יְׁ יוֹם רִאשׁוֹן בְׁ עַל עָלֵינוּ הַבָא ,שֵׁנִי וּבְׁ רָאֵל עַמּוֹ כָל וְׁ טוֹבָה  יִשְׁ לְׁ  

Shabbat Drasha: Rabbi Yoni Golker 

This week's Kiddush is kindly sponsored by our Chattanim 

Laurence Lovat and Cecil Taitz and their families. Mazal Tov! 

Post-Mincha Shiur: Rabbi Michael Pollak 

 

Motzei Shabbat 14 October 

The Rabbi and Rebbetzen are organising/hosting a get together 

after Shabbat for the community to include Tefillah/Kumzitz in 

order to sit together, pray and sing and support each other 

through what has been a very hard time. Please join them from 

8.30pm. 

Monday 16 October 

The book club event advertised in the latest edition of HaMagen 

magazine has been postponed and a new date will be 

announced in the near future. 

Friday 20 October / Shabbat 21 October 

 

We will be hosting Jo Grose (Chief Executive of 

the United Synagogue) at Magen Avot over next 

Shabbat. Full details will be released in next 

week’s newsletter. 

 

 

mailto:rabbi@magenavot.com


 

Final Eco Tip 

To cap off our year of Eco tips we would like to bring to our membership’s attention the opportunity for people to invest in eco-friendly 

solutions and let your own financial choices speak for themselves by making thoughtful investments. You can explore options at the 

following web address here: https://thegoodshoppingguide.com/subject/ethical-banks-building-societies/  

 

 

Important Links 

 
The United Synagogue has prepared a list 

of prayers members may wish to say and 

another list of UK registered charities with 

Israel appeals which members may like to 

donate to. 
 

 
Tefillah links:- 

https://tinyurl.com/usprayforpeace  

 

Tzedakah links:- 

https://tinyurl.com/ustzedakah  
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